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Downwind for KCOD runway 04! 

 

We haven’t got a NEW Newsletter 

Editor…yet, but we may have some 

exciting news in this area for next 

month – so Stay Tuned! 

 

The club did manage to put together 

a little Fly-Out group on Saturday to 

Red Lodge, MT. The weather was 

perfect, and we had a good turnout! 

The little hike into town was most 

refreshing and we ate at the ‘Regis 

Café’– good food and fellowship! 

 

 After breakfast we all decided to 

walk into town for a bit of desert at 

the local bakery…tasty pastries! 

 

Red Lodge looked recovered from 

the recent high water and was 

crowded with visitors…good news! 

 

Next came the hike uphill to the 

airfield…everybody made it and had 

a safe flight back home! It was a fun 

time and we look forward to a few 

more outings in the future. 

 

Here’s a look at a few pictures of the 

group that flew to Red Lodge on 

Saturday: 

 

 
Food ordered, now for a few tall 

tales! 

 

 
Bring on the food! 
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Hiking into town…a perfect day! 

 

 
Let’s see, what looks good today? 

 

So this concludes our little 

‘Newsletter Lite’ for July. Please 

come to this month’s meeting 

and enjoy Homemade Chili! and 

Corn Bread! And a special 

presentation on “How to Fly a 

Tailwheel Airplane” produced 

by a couple of our club experts! 

 

Do Not Miss This! 

 

 

 

“Sunday Morning Breakfast”  
 

Breakfast at 7:00 AM Sunday Morning– 

bring your appetite and a few tall 

tales…or tails! 

 

 

July Meeting 

Reminder: 

 

The July 12th     

Meeting will take 

place at the EAA 

Hangar – start time is 

6:00 PM – the club 

will be providing A 

Special Treat: Three 

(3) Different Chili 

dishes…all 

homemade! And 

Homemade Corn 

Bread! 
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You definitely need to 

come to this month’s 

meeting to Enjoy the 

Fellowship and some 

great Chili! 

John Stephan is 

cooking two (2) types 

of Chili and Fred 

Breisch is cooking 

one (1) – Be brave 

and give it a try! 

 
That pretty much wraps-up this 

month’s ‘Newsletter Lite’ news. 

************************** 
I’ll be seeing you around the airfield, just 

remember: 

 

 Keep the shiny side up and  

All the best, 

Fred 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Looks like the sun is setting 

on this month’s ‘Newsletter 

Lite’. 

Fly Safe! 

 
(If anybody has some news or would like 

to make a contribution to the newsletter 

submit or write an article, send jpeg 

pictures , etc., please send me your 

material and I’ll work it in. Please use 

Microsoft Word and I will reformat as 

needed to utilize the material.) 


